4, CORRESPONDENCE

4.1 PROJECT EMPLOYMENT AND ENVIRONMENTAL ENHANCEMENT PROGRAMME

The jattached |letter was received from Guy Adams, Project Employment and Environmental
Enhancement Programme, thanking the Board for the contribution of $10,000 for supervisor
wages.

4.2 THOMSON PARK PLANTING PROBLEMS

The attached| letter was received from Dave East, North New Brighton Residents’ Association,

thanking the Board for the prompt and positive action taken over the planting problems at
Thomson Park.
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Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


